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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

Wednesday, November 7th  
• Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Roast Turkey w/gravy 
Thursday, November 8th  
• Pomptonian Hot Lunch – French Toast Sticks 
Friday, November 9th   
• SCA Bagel Lunch (don’t forget to pack a drink) 
Monday, November 12th  
• SCA Pasta Lunch (don’t forget to pack a drink) 
Tuesday, November 13th   
• Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Pizza 
Wednesday, November 14th  
• Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Cheesesteak 
Thursday, November 15th    
• Pomptonian Hot Lunch – Mac & Cheese 
Friday, November 16th  
• 12:30 Dismissal - Conferences 
• SCA Bagel Lunch (don’t forget to pack a drink) 

Report Card Date Changed 
 
In light of the missed days, the report card date 
has been changed to Wednesday, November 
21st.  Report cards will be available on line via the 
parent portal as of 3:00 pm on 11/21.  Report 
cards are issued for children in grades 1-4 for the 
first marking period. Please remember that report 
cards will not be sent home as a hard copy.  
Parents will need to go onto their portal to see 
their child’s report card.  Login/Password 
information has been sent to all 
Parents/Guardians of all students in grades K-12. 
If you have not received a Login/Password 
notification email, or have any other difficulty in 
successfully signing on to the Parent Portal, 
please send an email to 
parentportal@veronaschools.org. 
 

 
PLEASE HELP HURRICANE SANDY VICTIMS!! 
 
A local Verona family is is coordinating a cleaning 
supply/personal hygiene collection for victims of the 
storm.  They have arranged for trucks to deliver 
items down to some of the barrier islands.  They are 
looking for all types of cleaning supplies, cleaners, 
bleach, gloves, sponges, rags, toothpaste, soap, 
deodorant, shampoo, lotion, lip balm, toothbrushes, 
hairbrushes etc. They are currently well supplied 
with blankets and coats.  If you think you can help, 
please drop any donations to the Neale family at 34 
Forest Avenue RIGHT BY OUR SCHOOL.  They 
are driving down this weekend and again next 
weekend.  If it is easier for you, you may drop items 
with me and I can deliver it to them.  Please contact 
Courtney Williams 646-373-3651 or email 
clwilliams915@hotmail.com.  Questions regarding 
donation specifics and when/where the trucks will 
be delivering should be directed to Steve Neale 
STNEALE@veronanj.org.  Thank you! 
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Hot Lunch Update: 
Thursday and Friday, 11/8 and 11/9 

•         On Thursday, 11/8, Pomptonian will be 
serving the lunch that was scheduled for last 
Thursday, when we were closed. If your child had 
signed up to for Pomptonian Lunch on Thursday, 
Nov. 1st (French Toast Stick or the salad or 
sandwich), they will be having that lunch on 
Thursday 11/8. 
•         On Friday, 11/9, we will be having bagel 
lunch for all the children who are signed up for 
bagel lunch. Remember to pack a drink. 
 
 
LET’S HELP THE VICTIMS OF SANDY!!! 
 
We are collecting any new or gently used 
blankets to distribute to the victims of Hurricane 
Sandy. These people have been left with 
nothing and winter is approaching. Please 
leave any donation you can give at the table 
outside the office or you can drop it off at 15 
Whitney Terrace. Any questions contact 
Sheree Siegel 973-809-4560. 
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Fall Sportswear Sale (continued) 
 
We will have a sampling of products outside the 
auditorium on Election Day (11/6) from 8:15 am to 
approximately 1:00 pm with a drop box on the table 
for your order form and check, so please stop by to 
see some of the selections in person as well as to 
check on sizing.  We have found especially for the 
sweatshirts that they run small and we recommend 
that you order at least one size larger.  We hope 
you love this year’s selections. Since the bake sale 
was cancelled this Forest Avenue fundraiser is 
extremely important to the school and to the 
SCA so please take the time to support this 
fundraiser.   If you don’t want delivery via back 
pack please make sure that you check the form on 
the box.  There are no refunds or exchanges.  Any 
questions please contact Donna Fauerbach, 
dmfauerbach@msn.com or 973-857-8287.  Thank 
you again for your support of this Forest Avenue 
Fundraiser!   

 
********************************************************* 

 
 

The SCA Gift Card Program!!! 
 

Please see the attached SCA Gift Card Program 
information and order forms.  Just spend what you 
normally would have with a participating retailer 
and Forest Avenue School receives a 
percentage back from each gift card purchase.  
Consider using these cards as gifts for the 
holidays, special occasions or as a gift donation 
for our Happiness is Sharing Program! 
Thank you! 
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Fall Sportswear Sale 

 
You should have received a hard copy of the Fall 
Forest Avenue Sportswear Sale last week (an 
electronic copy is attached as well); please 
review as this is an important Forest Avenue 
Fundraiser. PLEASE NOTE THAT FOR ITEMS 
BB AND CC, THE PRICING WAS MISTAKENLY 
REVERSED.  ITEM BB PRICE SHOULD BE 
$22.00 AND ITEM CC SHOULD BE $8.00.  We 
apologize for this error, please make this change 
on your form.  If we receive any order forms that 
have incorrect pricing we will contact you for the 
adjustment amounts.  Due to the storm, the 
vendor has shortened her turnaround time to 
give us a deadline extension. The new due 
date is Wednesday, November 21, 2012.  We 
understand that this is a difficult time for 
everyone.  By buying these products you will be 
contributing funds to the SCA which go directly to 
helping our children.  This year we have 
expanded the product line just in time for the 
holidays!   We  “went green” with recycle bags -  
the “Forest Avenue” recycle bags are 100% 
recycled PET fabric and were made from three 
recycled plastic bottles (and are CPSIA 
compliant); the “Verona” recycle bags as well as 
both duffle bags offered were made with fabric 
that contains 50% recycled material.  Besides 
being environmentally conscious this year we are 
also offering “Code V” camouflage products.  
Code V donates 2% of all their sales to Children 
of Fallen Soldiers Relief Fund, Inc  www.cfsrf.org 
and  The Fisher House Foundation  
www.fisherhouse.org  (this does not affect the 
money that Forest Avenue is making).   
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Class Basket Winners Are… 
 
ANDY WARHOL – LISA LOUDON 
MONEY TREE ‐ KATY EGAN 
CIELO GIFT CARD‐FRANK SAPIENZA 
LEARNING EXPRESS – STEPHANIE CAVALLO 
FRANK’S MARKET BASKET – JJ SCHROEDER 
“SAY I DO” COMMUNION DRESS, GLOVES & 
HEADPIECE – EILEEN ERWIN MICHAEL 
MOVIE TICKETS – JEFF MONACELLI 
MAIN PLACE COTTAGE – DEBBIE SULLIVAN 
PINK BUNGALOW – DONNA FAUERBACH 
TOWNE SCOOP – KATHY BOSCO 
DENIM & DAISIES – COURTNEY WILLIAMS 
ANTHONY FRANCO’S – DINNER FOR 2 – THOMAS 
SPOONER 
ANTHONY FRANCO’S – 2 PIZZAS – JOANN THEOBOLD 
ANTHONY FRANCO’S – 2 PIZZAS – TONI ANN QUINN 
CHERI’S BEAUTY SALON MANICURE – TONI  ANN 
QUINN 
CUPCRAZE – MICHELE KIERNAN 
BELLA GENTE – PAUL WAGNER 
FOOT SPA & TEA – LISA REMLER 
COLORING ROOM – JESSICA ROSENBLOOM 
DEKKO – CHALENE DINATALE 
SPT PERSONAL TRAINING – DINA  KOUSOULOU 
FRANK ANTHONY’S – JENNIFER FLEMING 
TERRY’S DRUGS BUDDHA BOUTIQUE – WENDY SAKS 
LUNCH WITH MR. MONACELLI – SUSAN MROZ 
FRONT ROW 4TH GRADE SEATS – LILLIAN VEGA 
SPT PERSONAL TRAINING – NANCY ZERIN 
FAMILY PORTRAIT – CAROLYN PIETRUCHA 
FAMILY PORTRAIT – ALICIA BELOTTA 
EIGHT HILLS/O’NEILLS – JEANI SAPIENZA 
JAZZERCISE – ANNA O’DELL 
ARBONNE – MARYLOU SKINNER 
FACE PAINTING – SCOTT STIEFBOLD 
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Halloween Candy 

 
We are happy to announce that Forest Ave Cub 
Scouts and Girl Scout Troop 22928 Junior 
Scouts, will be collecting unwanted Halloween 
candy this year.  Both groups will be cashing in 
candy through a local dentist and donating those 
funds to UNICEF and Susan G. Komen (in honor 
of Breast Cancer Awareness month).  Boxes will be 
near the office from Tuesday, Nov. 6th - Friday, 
Nov. 9th. 
Thank you for participating. 
Cubs Scouts Pack 31 & Girl Scout Troop 22928 
 

UNICEF Halloween Boxes 
 
For those of you who collected money for 
UNICEF or would like to make a donation, please 
return the UNICEF Halloween Boxes or place 
donation in a sealed envelope marked 
“UNICEF”.  With Halloween being rescheduled 
again this year we hope to still be able to donate 
something to their organization on behalf of 
Forest Avenue. 
Thank you! 
 

Class Baskets 
Thank you to everyone that helped make this 
a success especially the committee members 
Samme Johston as well as Kara Conklin and 
Kathleen Nulty for your time.  We would also 
like to thank Mr. Monacelli and Mrs. Lawrence 
for their support as well as Mr. Murray for 
helping us with anything we needed setting up 
and throughout the day.   
 
Thanksgiving Desert! 
The Towne Scoop Thanksgiving Cake Order 
Form is attached! 
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